
Submitter: Katharine Jones 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

Dear Committee members, 

 

I urge you to please stop this Bill. This was a very misleading when it was passed 

and many voters did not understand the full impact of measure 114.  

 


